Great Falls Housing Newsletter

July, 2016











Happy 4th of July!!

Please note that the Housing Office will be closed on July 4th.

Summer Safari

The Boys and Girls Club will offer throughout the summer months a Summer Safari to the youth living in and around Great Falls Housing Authority. The hours will be from 8:00 a.m. to 5:30 p.m. An Open Food Site will also be offered at Dronen Hall providing breakfast served 8-9, lunch served 12-1 and a snack for no cost to children ages 0-18. For more information please contact Amy at the Boys and Girls Club - 761-1330

Great Falls Housing Authority

Phone: 453-4311 Emergency: 788-0427

Fax: 727-5566

Police Emergency: 911 Police Dispatch: 727-7688

GFHA Board meets Thursday, July 21st at

12:00 pm



Pool Passes

GFHA will once again have pool passes available for Mitchell Pool and for the Great Falls High pool. The passes will be free of charge for Public Housing and Section 8 children ages 2-17. There will be a few ground rules:

- An adult on the Housing Lease must pick up the passes.
- Passes are only good for the number of children in the household.

Passes will be available at the GFHA office starting June 10th.





Yards

Tenants are reminded that it is their responsibility to keep their yards clear of obstructions as the mowing crew will be by mowing.

Also as part of the lease agreement tenants must make sure to water their grass or they will receive a lease violation.

FIREWORK REMINDERS

The selling and discharging of fireworks within the incorporated limits of Great Falls can only take place on July 2, July 3, and July 4 from 8 am to midnight.

As a reminder, stick rockets, bottle rockets and roman candles are not allowed in Montana.